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RFP – Broad Street Demolition 
ADDENDUM I 

 

 

Since the issuance of the RFP, staff has worked to clarify some of the information contained 

within the RFP. Listed below is a list of questions/answers relative to the RFP. 
 

o   Pre-Bid Conference / Site Inspection -   

• For the purpose of answering any questions and to tour those interested in bidding 

around the site, the City will hold a pre-bid conference on Wednesday, 

November 29, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. The pre-bid conference will be held in the 

parking lot directly behind the proposed site.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact City Manager Ricky Clark at 

rclark@jonesboroga.com or at 770-478-3800 (ext. 111) 
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